
Meeting of the Council 
 

Thursday, 24 September 2015 
 

Questions Under Standing Order A13 
 

Question (1) by 
Councillor Darling 
(S) to the 
Executive Lead for 
Adults and 
Children 
(Councillor 
Parrott) 
 

Can you please explain why the 5 year Children’s Services plan has changed 
to a 7 year plan? 
 

Question (2) by 
Councillor Stringer 
to the Mayor and 
Executive Lead for 
Finance and 
Regeneration 
(Mayor Oliver) 

In light of the European wide refugee Crisis what actions have you taken to 
review what assistance Torbay Council and its public sector partners in South 
Devon can offer to help in this appalling situation and how Torbay Council may 
be able to facilitate help from either individuals or communities to help at this 
time of great need. 

Question (3) by 
Councillor Darling 
(S) to the 
Executive Lead for 
Community 
Services 
(Councillor Excell) 

I understand that the Council have experienced technical problems in 
introducing a 20 MPH zone outside Barton Academy.  In light of this would the 
Council consider extending the 20 MPH zone to include the local shops on 
Barton Hill road?  This may help overcome the technical problems officers are 
experiencing?    

Question (4) by 
Councillor Darling 
(M) to the Mayor 
and Executive 
Lead for Finance 
and Regeneration 
(Mayor Oliver) 

The Former B & Q building continues to be a blot on the landscape in the heart 
of Torre.  What approaches have officers made to the new owner to encourage 
redevelopment of this site? 

 

 


